
Pandora Art Collective Society Newsletter 

News Flash! 
Events for a great 
2018... Mono 
printing sessions 
with Jane.  

A new and improved 
website. 
_________________ 

Here at Pandora Arts 
Collective Society, we 
have an open door 
policy. We welcome 
people from all 
backgrounds to express 
themselves through art.  
____________________ 

 

__________________ 

 

 

 
 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
The title to inspire your art work for the 
June show is ​“The Universe Within”  



 

___________________ 

___________________ 

 

 

___________________ 

May 15 to 17: 
Framing help and all titles in. 
May 22 to 24:  
All art in… No Exceptions. 
May 31:  
Hanging Show! 
June 9 to 10:  
Fernwood Art Stroll and our Open 
House (10:30 to 4:30). 

 

Get your Art On! 
The Little Fernwood Gallery is proud to 
announce the ​“The Vortex Collection 
Art Show”​.​ ​Opens April 7, 2018 from 

1pm to 4pm. Works by Random. 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
continued... 

How lucky we are to have known 
someone who was so hard to say 

goodbye to! 

(L-R): Louranah (FCA, Board), Clive (PACS Founder, member, 
and past curator Little Fernwood Gallery), Bill (President, 

PACS). Photo: Jean 
 

 
 



Jean Oliver`s news:

 
We had a great turnout at our first Pizza 

Meeting! Board members, studio participants, 
and friends new and old attended. Meeting 
highlights: We munched on pizza from the 

Fernwood Pizza Co, while introducing 
ourselves, talking about art, going over plans 

for our "Creating Hope" membership drive, and 
finally, with the help of visiting members of the 

FCA, giving Clive Beal a great big (and very 
moving) thank you. Way to go PACS! 

 

 
Moss Street Paint In Image 

 

 



The Power of Giving​ -  
Sponsorship Corner 

  
We can’t thank you enough! 

 
  

   

 
 

______________________________________________ 
Signing off until next time… 
Namaste Pandora Arts Community 


